
Plastic
Washing System

Email： info@kitechpm.com 

Tel     ：+86-512-5862 0105

Fax    ：+86-512-5896 2531

Web  ： www.kitechpm.com

Add   ： No.7 Jiulong industry park, Jinfeng Town, Zhangjiagang City, Jiangsu, China 

ABILITY

MODULARITY

STABILITY

CONTROL

EFFICIENCY

SERVICE

Kitech washing system is available for 24 
hours working non-stop operation. Opti-
mized design and top brand components 
to each module. Which could minimize the 
downtime ratio and save the mainte-
nance time. This ensures the maximum 
availability and highest productivity for 
user.

Kitech washing system is designed in all 
details for e�ciency improving. The modular 
design could simplify the planning and 
accelerate the implementation. The system 
have very low consumption values for 
electricity, water and labor. The operating 
costs and maintenance costs are absolutely 
reduced. Consistently the lowest investment 
costs and highest value creation.

Kitech washing system is a flexible modular 
system. All elements required by any 
customer for di�erent application could 
be combined freely. This design reduces 
planning, construction and assembly time 
e�ectively. And it’s possible to adjust the 
system regard to technological modification 
and market changing. This makes the 
investment future-proofing.

Automatic modular control of Kitech washing 
system reduces the labor operation, makes 
the whole system easier and more reliable 
to control, the remotes monitoring and 
maintenance are available for di�erent 
production lines. The intelligent control 
has display for operating data,it also 
collects the data of the consumption and 
the capacity from production line. Which 
ensures the connection between the 
enterprises and the Internet, will improve 
the e�ciency of enterprise management.

Kitech washing system is a fexible and 
customer-oriented recycling solution. All the 
components of the whole line is globally 
well-known brands, which ensures the 
reliable operation and serves your exact 
needs. Furthermore, Our engineers will 
partner with you for the whole project. 
Building design, overseas installation, 
commissioning and training are available. 
Machine warranty with spares in stocking 
and in-time delivery. Consistently quick 
and careful service in pre-sales and 
after-sales process.

Type LDW1500

 Capacity (kg/h) 1250-1500

 Dimension: LxWxH (m) 70x15x6

 Steam consumption (kg/h) 0-450

 Chemical consumption (kg/h) 0-10

 Energy consumption (kWh) 395

 Installation power (kWh) 530

 Man power (persons/shift)

LDW300

250-300

29x10x5

 0-150

0-2

120

195

3

 LDW500

400-500

35x12x6

0-200

0-4

180

290

3

LDW1000

800-1000

50x12x6

0-300

0-8

 280

446

4 4

LDW2000

1700-2000

90x15x6

0-600

0-12

490

760

4

Type RPW500 RPW1000 RPW2000 RPW3000  RPW5000

 Capacity (kg/h) 400-500 800-1000 1600-2000 2500-3000 4000-5000

 Dimension: LxWxH (m) 35x10x5 50x12x6 70x12x6 100x15x6 120x20x6

 Steam consumption (kg/h)  0-150 0-200 0-300 0-450 0-600

 Chemical consumption (kg/h) 0-3 0-5 0-10 0-15 0-20

 Energy consumption (kWh) 175 198 306 463 550

 Installation power (kWh) 210 330 498 630 810

 Man power (persons/shift) 3-5 3-8 3-10 3-12 3-12

Type WES1000 WES2000 WES3000 WES5000  WES10000

 Capacity (kg/h) 850-1000 1700-2000 2550-3000 4250-5000 8000-10000

 Dimension: LxWxH (m) 70x15x5 90x15x6 120x18x6 130x18x6 150x20x6

 Steam consumption (kg/h) 0-3 0-5 0-10 0-15 0-20

 Energy consumption (kWh) 130 170 260 365 423

 Installation power (kWh) 195 280 432 580 695

 Man power (persons/shift) 3-5 3-6 3-8 3-8 3-8

Thanks to innovative washing technology 
and high quality performance. KiTech 
intelligent recycling and washing system 
removes the most di�cult contaminants 
from waste plastics, and provides high 
quality and purity washing results for 
customers.
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Pre-processing modular Size reduction modular Washing modular Drying modular Sorting modular Water treatment modular Monitor & control modular

Shredder Crusher Friction Washer

Floating Tank Squeezer-plasticized Type Squeezer-hydraulic Press Type Dewatering Machine Control Cabinet

Screw Loader

High-speed friction washer


